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29 Bcf Natural Gas Storage Injection 
 Much Below Expectations 

 

The EIA reported a 29 Bcf injection for the week ending August 20, much below the average of 
expectations of 38 Bcf., causing the market to jump and ending the day up near 30 cents.  

 

The low injection was attributed to the combination of hot weather and a substantial decline in wind 
generation.  Traders are now concerned that storage levels will not sufficient should there be a cold 
winter. 
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